
June 21, 2018

Lenczner Slaght is Pleased to 
Invite You to our Open House
 

Lenczner Slaght is pleased to invite you to our Open House on 
Thursday, July 26, 2018. Watch a mock cross-examination by 
Monique Jilesen, and enjoy a chance to mingle with our 
lawyers and students.

CLICK HERE to register to attend our Summer Open House 
from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on Thursday, July 26. Space is limited 
and registration will close once we have reached capacity. 
Contact Allison Mastervick at amastervick@litigate.com  for 
questions and to be added to our waitlist.
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http://litigate.com/MoniqueJilesen
http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/4406651/2018-Lenczner-Slaght-Summer-Open-House
mailto:amastervick@litigate.com

